RETIRED WORKERS' CHAPTER BULLETIN



June 9th, 2025

RWC OPG Members Covered by Manulife Group Travel Insurance

We have been informed that the OPG Group Travel Insurance renewal applications were to be sent out last week (June 2nd) to all eligible members. You will receive Manulife Group Travel Insurance Renewal Enrolment Form for COY00013329.

If you have not received the information by June 16th or email confirmation of coverage, a fulfillment package, or require additional information contact them by email at Manulifegrouptravel@canamti.com or call at 1-877-292-0082.

Note that coverage eligibility is now up to 85.

The deadline for renewal is June 30th, 2025.

As a reminder, this insurance is **only available** to those members who signed up for the program when they retired, or, when the program was first introduced. Participation must have been continuous since that time.

Regardless of whether you use this travel insurance or a different insurance product, we recommend that prior to travelling, you make yourself aware of the restrictions to coverage such as medication changes, pre-existing condition stability etc. This information will be included with your insurance policy.

Rick Prudil

President Retired Workers' Chapter